









- King Edward Primary School St Andrew Street, Littleworth Mansfield, Nottinghamshire, NG18 2RG
- A Headteacher: Mrs Bridges

Tuesday 12th September 2023

Ofsted Inspection Report – July 2023

Dear parents/carers,

You will remember that OFSTED came to inspect our school at the end of last term. I am thrilled and so proud to tell you that they judged King Edwards to be a good school; I have attached a copy of the report for you to read.

I am sure that this will not come as a surprise to you. It reflects all the hard work done by staff and pupils with your support. There are so many positives about provision in our school. The feedback to inspectors from parents was overwhelming in your support of our school, and for that I thank you. Pupils as well, told inspectors of their enormous pride and appreciation of the opportunities that they have at King Edwards.

Inspectors recognised how King Edward goes above and beyond. The aspiration for all children to learn to read and enjoy magical adventures through books, to have wide experiences such as sports, arts and visits, and to be kind, respectful, polite and courteous to all members of our diverse society.

I am enormously proud of our staff and governors who are an incredible talented and dedicated team. Leadership is grown in a systematic and supportive way with our ethos of developing potential, and staff have relished the opportunities offered.

As we move towards becoming an academy with Transform Multi Academy Trust, we feel confident that King Edwards will thrive further with this secure base. We can continue to build and to continue to be the amazing school that we are. Exciting times ahead!

Best wishes

Sue Bridges

Headteacher

shidges

Phee Smith

PSmitt

Chair of governors



